Taxation Aid Committee
Tuesday, January 19, 2016

The meeting was called to order by Alejna Brugos, Chair at 6:02 PM
Members attending were: Linda Hawkes, Alejna Brugos and Dick Skinner. Absent: Ken O’Brien
Linda moved to accept the minutes as written, seconded by Alejna. Unanimous vote to accept

We reviewed the assignments for the December 22th meeting:

1.
2.

There was a discussion about possible members. See assignments below

Alejna has talked with Dan Byer about the Town web site and is working with him to get
our info on the site

There was a general discussion about taxation aid in other towns. See assignments
below

Assignments for the February meeting (specific date, time and meeting place still being

decided):

1. Ken to talk with Jean Berthold about historical / rehabilitation tax credits. Research
neighboring towns for taxation aid info.

2. Linda will talk with Carlisle and Newton about their tax aid committees

3. Dick will talk with Barnstable and Harvard about their taxation aid committees. Also
contact Tom Irons and Chuck Sharnagle about possibly joining us on the committee

4. Alejna will talk with North Reading and Westboro about their taxation aid committees

5. All: think about / draft? A possible mailing on 6/30/2016

The next meeting: TBD
The meeting adjourned at 7:01 PM

Respectfully submitted,
Dick Skinner



